
From: Gabriela Wagener-Sobrero <Gabriela.Wagener-Sobrero@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 9:54 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Embrace Boston Convening 
 

Hi Steve,  
 
Per the 10 day post return requirement, I've attached the reimbursement form I submitted to 
R-Cities for the meeting held in Boston, Ma on 6/13 through 6/17. R-Cities will be reimbursing 
me for expenses covered by the meeting. I have also included the itinerary on my participation 
in the meeting, to which I attended in my official capacity. Please let me know if more 
information is needed.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Gaby Wagener-Sobrero, MPH  

Environmental Policy Advisor | Mayor’s Office   

Office: 312-744-0225  

Pronouns: She/her  
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